

Northwest Kansas Educational Service Center 703 W. 2nd Ave Oakley, KS 67748 (785) 672-3125 (785) 672-3175 (fax)

February 20, 2004

Kurt Brown, Assistant Director

Judy Carter Comedy Workshops

Dear Judy:

On behalf of the Northwest Kansas Educational Service Center, I wanted to thank you again for the presentation "Laughing Your Way Out of Stress" that you gave to our staff. It was precisely the presentation that we needed.

Working with students with disabilities is a highly stressful field and your presentation not only made everyone laugh, but it also provided them with valuable methods for dealing with stress that they could implement right away. Now, all over our building we hear the familiar "Woo Hoo" being shouted by staff. Your message has empowered everyone and the comedy still has people laughing.

Thank you again for an outstanding day. We look forward to having you come to the home of the five legged cow and the world's largest prairie dog again real soon.

Sincerely,

Kurt Brown